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TERM 6 ð Value: Respect & Co-Operation 
Be The Best You Can Be - Athlete 

 
    June 
 
Thu 28th WSA Summer Discos 
Fri 29th New Intake Teddy Bearsô Picnic - 2pm 
Fri 29th Uniform Supplier, Jules, in at 2.30pm 
 
    July 
 
Wed 4th Sports Day - 9.00am 
Wed 4th Musical Soiree - 6.00pm 
Thu 5th Yr3 Dinosaur Land Trip 
Fri 6th Reception End Of Year Assembly - 2pm 
Mon 9th Transfer Day 
Wed 11th  Reserve Sports Day 
Wed 11th Yr6 Production - 6pm 
Thur 12th Yr6 Production - 6pm 
Fri 13th Yr6 Cluster Olympics 
Wed 18th Yr6 Leaversô Party - CHANGE OF DATE 
Thu 19th Final Celebration Assembly - 9am 
Fri 20th Year 6 Leaversô assembly - 9am 
Fri 20th  School Closes - 3.15pm 
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REMINDERS NEXT WEEK 

 

WSA disco 
 

Thursday 28th June 
 

KS1: 5:00pmð6:00pm 
KS2: 6:15pmð7:30pm 

 
Tickets on sale from Monday 

25th in Library 

Attendance 
 
Congratulations to 6CL and 5H for topping the 
attendance this week. Big improvement this 
week for 3Cðwell done everyone in these 
classes. 

Lots of classes in the below 96%. Letôs hope 
we can improve on this next week. 
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Reminders 

PE Kits: these should be in school all half 
term and only come home at the holidays.  PE 
is a compulsory part of the National 
Curriculum and is not optional.  Please make 
sure it is in school as of Monday if it is not 
already. 

 

Drinks Bottles:  It is already incredibly warm 
and is predicted to get even warmer next 
week.  Therefore it is vital that you send your 
child in with a named drinks bottle.  This is 
particularly important when they are outside 
during PE lessons. 

 

Sun Hats and Sun screen: Please ensure that your child has 
appropriate sun protection.  We always encourage children to wear 
their hats and cream, but cannot enforce every child.  Therefore, 
inform your child where they are, and ensure they know that it is 
their responsibility to put them on.  We will remind them, but 
cannot do it for them. 



 

  

Silver Awards 
 

It was great to see so many children reaching their Silver Awards this week. A first Silver for Reception!   
So many other children getting them that we may well have our first ever Silver party soonðwell done to you all! 

 

Stars Of The Week 
  

Well done to our Stars of the Week for showing the school values, dedication and hard work and impressing 
your teachers this week. 

 
 
 

Bronze Awards 
 

Another group of Bronze Award winners this week, well done for reaching 100 points! 


